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June 11, 2021 
 

 
 
Dear MSA Members, 
 
Based on the provincial health authorities’ and Premier’s announcements this week related to the restrictions and 
the launch of the 4-3-2-One Great Summer Reopening Path, all in person sanctioned soccer activities continue to 
be suspended until further notice. 
 
It is expected that another announcement will be made closer to June 26th that will provide more clarity on the 
reopening path which may allow for sport to restart. 
 
As indicated in the announcement, we will achieve more re-openings and fewer restrictions as vaccination levels 
rise over the course of the summer. 
 
Please follow the public health orders and recommendations to do your part in helping us to get back on the field.  
 
Thank you and be safe, 
 
 
 
Héctor Vergara  
Executive Director 


